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October 14, 2024 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Information Letters 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE INFORMATION LETTER NO. T-059, 
  ENSTROM HELICOPTER CORPORATION PRODUCTION CERTIFICATE 

REISSUE 
 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Information Letter (SIL) No. T-059. The relevant 
information in the SIL is contained in TCDS H1CE, latest revision. 
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